
Village of Millington 
Public Hearing 

Recreational Vehicle Ordinance 
Monday, March 14, 2011 

 
Present:  Bassett, Bonadurer, Cobb, Dean, Springsteen, Reinert 
Attending:  Jerore, Kochenderfer 
Absent:  Fackler 
Others: Judy Seifert, Barb Maxfield 
 
The budget public hearing was opened at 5:10 p.m. by President Reinert. 
 
Mr. Reinert opened the meeting for public comments. Mrs. Seifert questioned  
why this is being considered. The Council discussed this is putting guidelines in 
place.  
 
The public hearing was closed at 5:17 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Rebecca Kochenderfer, Village Clerk 
Village of Millington 


